
 

This week in Reception. 

Our focus for learning this week has been on revising our 

phonics and basic number skills. We have been carrying out 

assessments on your child and this will then be a focus for 

our learning next term. The children have been sequencing 

the story of Easter and many of the children have been 

able to recall key parts of the story. In our Science 

lessons we have been looking at different life cycles.  

Another big part of our week has been practising for the 

Easter production. The children will be singing two songs 

during our special worship and they are becoming really 

clear, confident and lovely singers. The Easter service will 

take place on Wednesday at 9:15am. Parents are welcome 

to come and see their little ones perform. Refreshments 

will be served after the service. 
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Next week in Reception 

Next week is a short but very busy week. On Monday we are 

going to split the classes and all the children will be going 

around school to complete various Easter activities. They will 

be enjoying cooking, making cards and performing Easter songs. 

It will be a great action packed day. On Wednesday we are 

holding a non-uniform day to raise money for the, Rainbow 

Charity. (see Mrs Seagrave’s newsletter from last week for 

more details). If you could send in a donation with your child 

(£1 minimum) that would be greatly appreciated. Thank you. 

Notices 

Please could all parents ensure 

that their child has taken home 

their PE kits at the end of 

term. Also could everyone 

check that their child has the 

correct uniform when returning 

to school after the holidays. 

Some children are missing 

sweatshirts and items of their 

PE kit. 

Homework 

I have put your child’s 

homework into their book 

bag this week. Please could 

you try and complete this 

with your child as this is 

always related to the 

learning that we have done 

during the week and will 

enhance their 

understanding of the 

subject. If you are finding 

this difficult or would like 

any help then please do not 

hesitate to contact me at 

school. Another quick 

reminder Children are read 

with at least twice per 

week in class and we would 

recommend that children 

are read with every night 

at home. 


